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News Brief
Public Review Period

In April 2021, Generation PGM Inc. (GenPGM) submitted the 
�nal document for the Environmental Impact Statement 
(EIS) Addendum to the Impact Assessment Agency of 
Canada (IAAC) and restarted the regulatory clock for the 
Marathon Palladium-Copper Project. Now that the EIS 
Addendum has been submitted, the Joint Review Panel 
(Panel) is inviting the public to comment and provide their 
thoughts on the Project. 

The review period will end on June 27, 2021. All comments 
received during this time will be considered by the Panel to 
determine if more information is required from 
GenPGM on the Project. 

To submit any questions or comments  directly to 
the government, please email:

iaac.marathonminereview-examenmine
marathon.aeic@canada.ca

GenPGM also welcomes your comments directly on 
an ongoing basis through our website and 

Company email:
comments@genpgm.com

A sincere thank you to our community for 
your support, comments and questions!


